
 

DIALOGUE 
Dear Parent  

Greetings!!! 

I hope my third edition of Dialogue finds you in good health along with your loved 

ones. 

Looking at the present scenario of physical classes and comparing it with the 

time when we had online education for your wards, I find that the students are still 

habitual of using the smart phones. This not only distracts them from studies but also 

wastes a lot of their valuable time. You as a parent are requested not to give the 

mobile phone to your ward or restrict its use. In case the phone is needed, please 

monitor your ward when he/she is using it. We must keep an eye on the websites 

he/she is using along with the content, while he/she is on social media. 

I want to draw your kind attention towards the second very important point, 

which is the Private tuitions that your ward goes for, after the school. I assure you 

that the students of VVN do not need any private tuition at all. They have to just 

concentrate in the classroom teaching. It is just an excuse to come out of their 

homes, for most of them. They indulge in uncalled for activities on the name of 

tuitions. My sincere request to all of you is to avoid these tuitions or make a suitable 

arrangement where you can drop them for tuitions and pick them up after they finish 

it. This will not only help you to keep a tap on their activities but also will control 

unnecessary wastage of time in gossips and friendships before and after the tuition 

classes. 

 

“Let’s work together to build the future of our kids.”   

 

Looking forward to your cooperation. 

 

Thank you 

 

Best regards 

Roop Krishan Bhat 

             (Principal)  


